
From: Chambers - Gostencnik DP <Chambers.Gostencnik.DP@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Tuesday, 29 September 2020 11:37 AM 
To: Eliza Sarlos <esarlos@cfmeu.com.au> 
Cc: Adrian.Morris@ashurst.com; rcoluccio@professionalsaustralia.org.au; 
Hamish.Harrington@aigroup.com.au; abha.devasia@amwu.org.au; yolla@etuaustralia.org.au; 
AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: AM2020/25 - Four yearly review of modern awards [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 
 

OFFICIAL 
 
Dear Ms Sarlos, 
 
I refer to the above matter and to your email below. 
 
I apologise for the delay in responding. 
 
The Full Bench is aware of the decision in [2020] FWCFB 4350 and is of the view that the decision 
speaks for itself.  The Full Bench does not require any further submissions.   
 
Regards, 
 
Christopher McDermott 
Associate to Deputy President Gostencnik 
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (03) 8656 4528 
Fax: (03) 9555 0401 
chambers.gostencnik.dp@fwc.gov.au   
 
11 Exhibition St, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001  
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